


 
 
 
Dear Agape Ranch Friends: 
 
It is a delight and honor to invite you to participate in our 2021 Legacy Gala: A Matter of Time on 
Saturday, September 25, 2021 from 6:30 p.m. – 10:30 p.m. at the Corpus Christi Country Club.  
 
As a 501(c)3 charitable organization dedicated to providing high quality foster care in South Texas by 
supporting foster and adoptive families, we have been working diligently in the areas of prevention, 
foster care, adoption, and aging-out to provide support and mentorship for vulnerable children in our 
community.  Regretfully, child abuse and neglect have continued to rise and the work of Agape Ranch is 
needed now more than ever. 

 More than 60% of the children in our county are being placed outside of our county due to the 
lack of foster homes in our community. This results in many children being separated from their 
siblings and the only community that they know. 

 Over 90% of young adults aging-out of the foster care system will become homeless, 
incarcerated, in prostitution, sex trafficked, or dead within three years.  

 Agape Ranch will establish a safe environment of 24 homes where foster children can receive the 
support they need in order to mature in all aspects of their lives. Upon completion, our self- 
sustaining community will care for up to 132 foster children and young adults at a time.   

 The Thrive program will provide housing and mentorship for young adults during their college or 
trade school career. 

 
By becoming one of our sponsors, you will help us continue progress at the Ranch by building our next 
two homes: one for Aging-out Foster Youth and one for Standard Foster Family to support the youth and 
families living at the Ranch. 
 
We hope you will join us to learn about the progress of the first home at the Ranch, learn about the 
growth of our programs, and how we continue to support children and families.  The evening will be 
filled with fun to include a silent auction, games, and inspiration as we embark on the next chapter of 
Agape Ranch and leave a better legacy for the youth in our community through love.   
 
Please see the attached Sponsorship Opportunities to find the giving level that’s right for you. If you are 
ready to make a donation, please fill out the Sponsorship Form and send it back to us via postal mail at 
5151 Flynn Pkwy, Ste. 106, Corpus Christi, TX 78411 or via e-mail to admin@agaperanch.org. 
Payments can be mailed or made online at www.agaperanch.org/gala. 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your generosity. Please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
susan@agaperanch.org if you have any questions. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Susan Klaus, Founder and Executive Director 












